

UNIVERSITY OF CAPE TOWN iYunivesithi YaseKapa Universiteit van Kaapstad

Professor Kevin J Naidoo: Acting Deputy Vice-Chancellor

Private Bag X3, Rondebosch, 7701, South Africa
Room 206.1, Bremner Building, Lower Campus, Lovers' Walk, Rondebosch, Cape Town, 7700
Tel: +27 (0) 21 650-2173/4 Fax: +27 (0) 21 650-5099
E-mail: kevinjnaidoo.dvcresearch@uct.ac.za Website: www.uct.ac.za

30 April 2019

Professor Sebastian Van As Division of Paediatric Surgery Faculty of Health Sciences University of Cape Town

Dear Professor Van As

ALAN PIFER RESEARCH AWARD NOMINATION 2018

It is my pleasure to inform you that your nomination by Professors Alp Numanoglu and Graham Fieggen has been successful, and that you have been awarded the Alan Pifer Research Award for 2018.

This Vice Chancellor's award is made annually in recognition of outstanding research that demonstrates relevance to the advancement and welfare of South Africa's disadvantaged people.

Please accept my warmest congratulations on being awarded this prestigious award in recognition of the socially responsive nature of your research.

The award carries a purse of R20 000 and information on the award ceremony will be communicated as soon as possible. The funds will be placed in your research account to support further activity in this important field.

Yours sincerely

Professor Kevin J Naidoo

(Acting) Deputy Vice Chancellor (Research and Internationalisation)